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Tuesday 7th January 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with great sadness that we need to inform parents that Amy Quin (Hector’s mother) passed away at the weekend after a long, hard fought battle with a terminal illness. Our condolences and thoughts are with Lewis, Hector and all the family. Amy was a much loved member of our school family.
We will be talking with all the children in Hector’s class (Year 2/3) that his Mummy died at the end of the holidays followed by speaking with the other children in school. This is to support all the children so that we can answer the children’s questions and also to explain that Hector is going to be feeling a lot of different emotions while at school and will need our care and support. 

We are informing you in advance in case you would like to speak to your child about this before Mrs Browne speaks to the children tomorrow.

We have taken advice from Mosaic and we are aware that all children will respond in different ways to this news and that offering factual information and emotional support are the best ways to help them deal with bereavement.

You may find your child has questions to ask which we will support to answer in an age appropriate way within School, however if you feel you would like more support and advice yourself, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

You will find some very useful advice and resources online at www.mosaicfamilysupport.org 

The family have informed the school that the funeral will take place on Friday 31st January 2020 at Poole Crematorium at 3:00pm. Parents who wish to attend will be welcome to do so. The family have requested that bright colours are worn.

I am sorry to be the bearer of such sad news; however we are aware that this news impacts on all of us within the school community.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jayne Browne
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